
 

 

 

Eid Ul Adha Holiday Notice 

This is to inform all concerned that our official activities on the occasion of the celebration of the 

holy Eid-ul-Adha will remain closed from 27 June 2023 to 02 July 2023. Official activities will 

resume as usual from 03 July 2023. 

All concerned are hereby requested to follow the notice accordingly.   

Eid Mubarak in advance. 

 

Best Regards: 
Bangladesh Training and Research Foundation (BTRF) 


